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STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
HOUSING DEVELOPMENT – SITE OF FORMER LAUNDRY, LOW ROAD, 
WHITEHAVEN 
 
 
 
Lead Officer:   T Pomfret, Development and Services Manager 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Recommendation: That the street name Jefferson Park is adopted for the housing 

development and all the relevant bodies are notified. 
 
Resources Implications: Cost of providing street nameplates. 
 
1.    Introduction 
 
1.1  The developer has suggested Jefferson Park as the street name for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  J McGrady, Building Control Officer. 
 
Background Papers:  Street naming file B/10 
 
 

To ask members to decide on the street name to be adopted for the housing development 
on the site of the former Laundry, Low Road, Whitehaven 


